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For many people, money can be a very 
emotional topic. How do you make 
rational decisions when emotions are 
involved? Talking and thinking about 
money can create complex feelings. 
The team at Zando Financial can help 
you think clearly and take the emo-
tion out of preserving, protecting, and 
growing your assets.

At Zando Financial, they work hard to 
get to know every client and look at 
each person in their entirety, realizing 
that their past experiences and future 
goals will impact their financial road-
map. “We take pride in going above 
and beyond,” said Dorothea Zando, 
“bringing the values of our home office 
to your home, putting a friendly face on 
finance, and providing a high level of 
individualized service. In addition, we 
are available beyond traditional busi-
ness hours and meet with our clients 
at their convenience on weekends and 
evenings when needed.” 

In addition to her financial services ex-
perience, Dorothea is passionate about 

and has comprehensive, hands-on 
experience in the not-for-profit sector.  
She is Executive VP and Treasurer of 
the Victor Zando Foundation, which 
she co-founded in memory of her 
brother.  She is passionate about the 
Foundation’s mission, which is based 
on Faith, Family, Education and Com-
munity, and its goal to help students 
and families in need. The Foundation 
is celebrating its 20th anniversary in 
2023.

Dorothea also works with Our Lady of 
Mount Carmel School, Asbury Park, 
promoting the K-8 school known for 
its diversity and inclusiveness.  She is 
very involved in her community and a 
member of Monmouth Ocean Develop-
ment Council, Jersey Shore Chamber 
of Commerce, Monmouth Regional 
Chamber of Commerce, and The Wom-
an’s Club of Red Bank.

Securities and Advisory Services 
offered through LPL Financial, a 
registered investment advisor, Member 
FINRA/SIPC.
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